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2019 Committee Member Award: Armando Trevino 

 

This year Armando Trevino bravely took over the position of Co-chairman for the DAPL Golf 

Committee and did not disappoint. Not only did he have big shoes to fill from the previous co-

chairs, but he also had the immense task of planning and running one of DAPL’s most popular 

events of the year- the annual golf tournament. After serving for a few years on the committee, 

Armando decided to step up and lead the committee to execute a very successful event. In 

2019, the Golf Committee ended up raising $7,000 dollars for DAPL, and another $3,600 dollars 

for the DAPL Scholarship fund. There was a total of 216 golfers at this tournament and I’m sure 

all 216 would tell you that the event was a great success. Mr. Trevino graduated from Texas 

Tech University and has been a Landman in the Oil and Gas Industry for over a decade.   


